City of Lathrop 390 Towne Centre Drive, Lathrop, CA 95330
Department of Public Works Phone (209) 941-7430 — fax (209) 941-7449

www.ci.lathrop.ca.us

To: All Interested Parties

From: Zachary Jones, Director of Parks, Recreation and Maintenance Services
Date: May 20, 2021

RE: Notice of Intent to Award

The City of Lathrop announces its intent to award the contract for the 21/22 Street Sweeping
Services to CleanStreet, LLC at the regularly-scheduled City Council Meeting on June 14, 2021.

This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to approval by the City Council of Lathrop to award the
contract and execution of a written contract, and as a result, this Notice does NOT constitute the
formation of a contract between the City of Lathrop and the apparent successful bidder. The City

of Lathrop further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior to
the execution of a written contract.

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. For information about this
notice, please contact the undersigned.

irector Qw, Recreation and Maintenance Services
(209) 941-7363
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